
Mask Update 3/18/2022

Infinity Gymnastics Academy will be updating our masking policy as of Friday, 
March 18, 2022. Masks will no longer be required for entry into building as well as 
athletes to participate in classes, and team practices. We feel comfortable making 
this change, but encourage families to be vigilant. Michigan has entered into a 
recovery phase and according to the CDC, Livingston County and surrounding 
counties have Low community levels at this time. 

We still have a few requirements for parents/ adults. All parents/adults participating 
in PARENT TOT classes are REQUIRED to wear a mask during class. Masks will 
no longer be required in the lobby areas though we still recommend them. 

We recommend your child still wear a mask to practice if:
• They are not vaccinated 
• if unvaccinated - Gymnasts need to wear a mask 5 days after coming back 

from vacation/Trip 
• Been exposed regardless of vaccination status 
•

Please remember, if you or your child are feeling sick, stay home. You may choose 
to have your gymnast wear a mask at any time. Please also be aware, that our mask 
policy will be under review if current health statuses for our area change.

We understand there are a lot of feelings and personal beliefs in play. We are 
setting these policies as a business trying our best to keep everybody safe and, ask 
you to help us by following these policies. 

Infinity gymnastics is in no way advising or directing people to get their children 
vaccinated. We understand that is a private matter and for a family to decide. As a 
business, we are doing our best to follow the Michigan State and CDC guidelines. 
 
Questions or concerns can be directed to the front desk by phone, email, or in 
person. We appreciate your support and understanding.

Thank you, 
Infinity Staff 


